Classroom Information

School Communication

Every Tuesday, a folder is sent home with each student that
contains school information. This school information
includes: student work, school announcements, holiday
dates, school events, and PTA flyers.

This folder will contain other information from your child’s
teacher. Please take a few minutes to go through the
envelope with your child and sign the cover, if required,
and return the folder to school the next day.

Our school website and all calls will be the school’s primary
source of communication. Each teacher also has a class
phone, an email address, and uses Class Dojo as their
modes of communication.

Parents are encouraged to check our website frequently for
information. A phone call, text message, and/or an email
will be used to keep parents informed of upcoming events.
These brief, calls typically go out around 7 pm.

For all the latest and greatest Hamilton Park information,
follow us on our social media pages:

Facebook: Hamilton Park Pacesetter Magnet
Twitter: @hppmbobcats
Instagram: hppmbobcats
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